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Dress Code Policy
Academy Sessions and Events
Upon Enrolment fees have been paid, Students will be given an Official Blackburn Youth Darts Academy Green Shirt, these MUST be worn at all Academy Activities and Events. These shirts cost a lot of money and we wouldn’t like to think money had been wasted. The shirt is something that you should be proud to wear as you are representing your Academy and Town in the sport. 
However, if you have not been given a shirt yet, we would appreciate it if you would wear a sensible top, that is smart and suitable for playing darts in. 
Please be aware that if you do not wear your official Academy shirt once receiving it, during Academy time, you may be excluded from any photographs or videos that may be used for publicity. This is not a punishment, just appoint of smartness and professionalism. 
Please refrain from wearing tops with bad language or obscene pictures.
Both the JDC and PDC rules ask for dart players to wear dark coloured trousers (School pants), and Black Shoes.  We also expect these to be worn at all our sessions and events. 
Shoes must be Sturdy flat sole shoes to ensure safety is maintained. No heels or open toes are accepted. 
We understand that in summer, Students can get hot, however for safety reasons, shorts and sandals are not permitted.
This Dress Code MUST be adhered to at all Blackburn Youth Darts Academy Weekly Sessions, Academy and JDC Competitions, Exhibitions and Fundraisers (unless stated otherwise) that take place at the Academy Venue. 
Academy Trips, External Competitions and Events
Whilst on Official Academy outings, competing in tournaments, regional, national, international competitions or tours we require all our Students and Officials to look smart, professional and presentable. All will be required to wear Academy shirts, Black Trousers and Black Shoes. No caps or other head wear will be allowed. 
We will remind all regarding this prior to the event.  Thank you for all your cooperation. 

This is when attending with other Academy Students as an Academy Trip. If any Student attends a darts event or competitions which is not an Official Academy Trip they can wear their own attire, however the Academy will always be grateful for students to wear the Academy Logo with pride and help publicise the Academy. 
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